
 

Pastor Steve Griffin 

 402-646-0714 

stephenpaulgriffin@gmail.com  

Come to the table of Mercy. 

Bellwood Mennonite Church 

520 South B Street 

Milford, NE 68405 

402-761-2709 

Weekly prayer requests from        
Central Plains Mennonite Conference 

We give thanks for the work of the 
Ecuador Partnership and pray for 
the safe travels of Nathan Luitjens 
and Joel Beachy who are attending 
the Ecuador Partnership meetings in 

Ecuador from Jan 29-Feb 8.  



What’s happening at Bellwood this week:  

Wednesday, January 31st - Grounded Guys - 7:00 - 8:30 pm 

Thursday, February 1st  - A.A. & Alanon - 7:30 pm 

Saturday, February 3rd - Men’s Study Group - 8:00 Am 

 

January  28, 2024 
 

Prelude:  Jessica Dunlap  
 

Announcements &  

Call to Worship:   Tom Troyer  

 

Congregational Singing:  
 

Children’s Church: 
 

Prayer:  Tara Stahl 
 

Scripture:  Brody Mach  

   Galatians 5:16-25 
 

Message:  Steve Griffin 

   “Becoming Human” 
 

Communion: 
 

Doxology:  

Please drop your offering in the box at the back of the church. 

Earl McCullough 
The spread of God’s Kingdom among 
all nations 

****Sunday Morning Schedule**** 
 

9:15 am - Adult & Jr./Sr. High Sunday School 

10:00 am - Worship in Person & on YouTube Stream 

Welcome to Bellwood Mennonite 
Church! Whether you are joining us    
on-site or online, we are so happy to 

have you worship with us today! 

How can we show a Jesus-looking God          

if we don’t read a Jesus-looking Bible?  

Last Week:   Worship Attendance  48 / Online  16 
 
11th Week Offering ~ $1,490 
 

12th Week Budget Report 

Budget Giving Summary  Last Week           Fiscal YTD 
Contributions   $8,230    

Bellwood Montessori School is looking for someone to clean the classroom starting in   
January. If interested, please contact Sandra Stauffer for more details. 

A “Chili Cook-off” contest will be held after church on Sunday, February 18th. For a free 
will donation, you may enjoy chili, cinnamon rolls, and fellowship. The winning chili will 

be chosen by bucks, not ballots! All proceeds will be donated to Hope Crisis Center. 


